
Let it Grow

Competition

To celebrate Earth Day 2023, each child will be bringing 
home a sunflower seed to grow at home. At the end of 
the school year we would love you to measure your 
sunflower and there will be prizes for the tallest ones.


Please can you child bring in a yoghurt/small plastic 
pot with their name on it into school by Friday 21st 
April so they can bring their sunflower seed home. You 
can then transfer it to a bigger pot or a sunny spot in 
your garden. 


